
 General Order 
Department of Fire & EMS 

G.O. #: 11-5-23 
 
 

Subject:  E-92/ In-service:   Placement into engine status 
 
Date: November 28, 2023 
 
Authority:  Chief, Michael W. Robinson/MWR 
 
Effective this date and predicated on a successful inspection by DFEMS and CCVESA.  The Reese & 
Community Volunteer Fire Company is placing in service, E-92.   
 
E-92 is a 2007 Seagrave- “quint” with a 1250 gpm pump and a 600-gallon water tank. It’s designation 
as E-92 should clearly identify the functionality as a primary engine company.  All testing and 
certification have been fulfilled consistent to NFPA 1900. The inspection team applied the quint 
standard to the tank capacity per item 6.3A of the class “A” pumper SOP.   
 
E-92 is listed in the CAD as an engine and shall only be dispatched as such.  Although it has additional 
capabilities including a 75’ ladder/waterway, its intended use is to be an engine company.  This unit 
shall not under any circumstances replace or supersede any DFEMS approved ladder/aerial/tower. The 
CAD profile shall be consistent to this.   
 
Please direct any questions to Chief Robinson.    
 
 


